
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 8 7 1 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 

April 1, 1957 

Mr. Ralph Gray 
203 Carper Building 
Artesia, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We enclose a copy of Order R-963 issued March 29, 1957, by 
the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1202, which was heard on 
January 30th at Hobbs. 

Youra very truly, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
End. 


